
Dear TAPL members: 

For the first time in recent memory the Fall TAPL Golf Tournament was blessed by       
gorgeous weather.  Light winds, no clouds, highs in the upper 70s and an immaculately 
beautiful golf course, Cedar Ridge made this event one to remember.  A great round   
followed by another great steak dinner prepared by the Cedar Ridge staff made this truly 
a golf tournament to remember.  And it wasn’t just all fun and games, our membership 
was able to raise a significant amount of money for the TU and OU Energy Management 
Endowment Funds.  Thanks to Harriet Connolly and her entire team on the Events    
Committee for pulling off another amazing event. 

Staying on the success train, our first Educational Luncheon of the year was a record 
breaking success.  Bob McNulty packed the house with over 50 attendees to hear his talk 
on OCC Horizontal Drilling and Spacing Units.  These events usually draw around 20 
members so to more than double average attendance was quite a feat.  Special thanks to 
our Educational Committee Chair Wink Kopczynski for scheduling this great event.  

Brien Thorstenberg with the Tulsa Regional Chamber will be our speaker at our next    
dinner meeting on November 9th.  Brien is the Senior Vice President for Economic       
Development and will be giving talk titled “The Future Role of the Energy Industry in the 
Tulsa Region”.  I think all our members will agree this is certainly an interesting topic and 
I look forward to hearing the Chamber’s view on the subject.  Please remember AAPL 
credits are available for those who attend the dinner. 

We have plenty of other events coming up between now and the end of the year, both 
TAPL and AAPL sponsored, so please check the calendar in this newsletter or on our   
website for more information.  Most events offer some AAPL credits but all of them    
provide excellent networking and educational opportunities.   

Hope to see you all at our November 9th Dinner Meeting 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve McNamara, Jr. 

TAPL President 
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Letter From the President 

https://twitter.com/TulsaLandmen
http://www.linkedin.com/groups/Tulsa-Association-Petroleum-Landmen-1777805/about?trk=anet_ug_grppro
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FALL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
EVENT WRAP-UP 

Thank you to all the members that came out to play in the 2015 TAPL Fall Shamble 
Monday, October 12th.  It was about time that we FINALLY had great weather!  A 
big thank you to Cedar Ridge Country Club and all of the wonderful volunteers for 
helping us put on an awesome tournament.  And of course, as always, we could 
not have done it without our very generous sponsors, so we thank you very 
much!  Everyone mark your calendars for Monday May 9th for our Spring      
Scramble that will be held at Indian Springs Country Club.  I look forward to seeing 
you all out there! 

  

Sincerely, 

Harriet Connolly, RPL 

TAPL Events Director 



FALL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
PHOTOS 
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THANK YOU AGAIN TO ALL OUR SPONSORS AND VOLUNTEERS!!! 



TOYS FOR TOTS 
FUNDRAISER & CHRISTMAS SOCIAL 

 



ETHICS 360 
TULSA, OK 

This course offering is specifically designed to enhance and elevate members’ awareness of 
the importance, the implications and the opportunities Ethics present for the Land profession. 
It underscores the AAPL’s continuing commitment to Ethics and reinforces our viewpoint,    
values and vision to members and the public alike.  

 

Speaker:    Rob Shultz, CPL  

Event:    Ethics 360 

Hotel:    Embassy Suites Tulsa, 3332 S 79th E Ave., Tulsa, OK 74145 

Date/Time:   Friday, November 6, 2015 8:00am—12:30pm 

Cost:     $250 for members, $375 for non-members 

Class Capacity:   100 

Accreditation:   4 CPL/RPL/RL Ethics credits 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

Rob Shultz, CPL graduated from the University of Texas in 1973 and worked briefly for the Heritage          
Foundation in Washington, D.C before joining Exxon Co. USA in 1979 as a roustabout in West Texas. 
Over the next 34 years, Rob filled various professional and supervisory roles for both Exxon and    
ExxonMobil in Houston, Los Angeles, Tyler and Dallas, Texas. For his last three years 
before retiring in March 2013, he served as Professional Development Advisor to 
about 200 ExxonMobil Commercial and Land employees globally. Rob has been     
involved with real estate and real property interests essentially his entire career. 
He’s been a certified ethics instructor with the International Right of Way                
Association, and is a longtime member of the AAPL. Rob and his wife Cindy have four 
children, two granddaughters and make their home in Tyler, Texas.  

https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=317434


DINNER MEETING 
NOVEMBER  

Date/Time:  Monday, November 9, 2015 

Check-in:  5:00pm, Summit Club – 30th Floor 

Cocktails:  5:00-6:00pm, The Summit Club – 31st Floor 

Dinner:  6:00pm, The Summit Club – 30th Floor 

RSVP:   CLICK HERE (Deadline: NOON, Friday, November 6) 

Guest Speaker: Brien Thorstenberg – “The Future Role of the Energy Industry in the Tulsa Region” 

 

Speaker Brien Thorstenberg, Senior Vice President for Economic Development, Tulsa Regional 
Chamber 

Brien Thorstenberg is the Senior Vice President for Economic Development for the Tulsa Regional 
Chamber.  In this capacity, he leads a professional team of economic development professionals to 
direct the economic development effort for the Tulsa region.  Brien’s career with the Tulsa         
Regional Chamber began in May 2013 when he was named the Vice President of Economic        
Development.  In this role, he was responsible for the business attraction and retention division of 
the economic development department. 

Brien's career in economic development began with 4 years of experience in manufacturing extension with the          
Oklahoma Manufacturing Alliance and the Ardmore Development Authority.  He was promoted to Vice President of 
Development of the Ardmore Development Authority where he served for 9 years. 

Brien also served as Director of Business and Economic Development for the Muskogee City/County Port Authority 
from February 2012 to May 2013.  In this role, Brien directed the economic development efforts for the City and    
County of Muskogee.  At the Tulsa Regional Chamber, Brien led the recruiting effort for the Macy’s Order Fulfillment 
Center which announced in December 2013.  Macy’s will open a 1.3 million square foot facility in the spring of 2015 
employing 1500 full time and part time employees, with an additional 1500 seasonal employees.  

Brien received a B.S. in Business Administration with a double major in Management and Economics from Oklahoma 
State University.  He also received an M.B.A. from Southeastern Oklahoma State University with a concentration in 
Management, and is a graduate of the University of Oklahoma Economic Development Institute.  He has also received 
his Certified Economic Developer Certification (CEcD) from the International Economic Development Council.  In his 
role as an economic development practitioner, Brien has served on numerous economic development related boards 
including the Chair of the Oklahoma Economic Development Council, the Chair Elect of the Tulsa Area Partnership, 
President of the Oklahoma Southeast (a regional economic development coalition), Executive Committee of the        
Oklahoma Governor’s Economic Development Marketing Team and the Southern Oklahoma      
Workforce Investment Board. 

Brien and his wife Glenna are both natives of Ponca City, OK.  They live in Bixby with their two 
daughters, Lauren (12) and Alison (9). 

http://www.tapl.org/events/220/


EDUCATIONAL EVENTS 
DISCOUNT FOR AAPL ACTIVE MEMBERS* 

Negotiations Seminar-San Antonio, TX  

November 4, 2015 (9:00AM—4:00PM) 

Oil and Gas Lease Fundamentals -                 

Oklahoma City, OK  

November 5, 2015 (8:00AM—4:30PM) 

Ethics 360 - Tulsa, OK  

November 6, 2015 (8:00AM—12:30PM) 

CPL EXAM ONLY- Greeley, CO  

November 7, 2015 (7:15AM—2:30PM) 

RPL EXAM ONLY- Greeley, CO  

November 7, 2015 (7:15AM—9:30PM) 

Oil and Gas Land Review, CPL/RPL Exam -   

Fort Worth  

November 10, 2015—November 11, 2015 

Surface Use and Access - Tyler, TX  

November 13, 2015 (8:30AM—4:00PM) 

Fundamentals of Land Practices & OPTIONAL 

RPL Exam - Pittsburgh, PA  

November 17, 2015—November 18, 2015 

CPL EXAM ONLY- Pittsburgh, PA  

November 18, 2015 (7:15AM—2:30PM) 

Field Landman Seminar - Houston, TX  

November 19, 2015 (5:00PM—9:00PM) 

Marketable Title - Houston, TX  

November 19, 2015 (9:00AM—3:00PM) 

JOA Workshop - Denver, CO  

December 1, 2015—December 2, 2015 

Field Landman Seminar - Corpus Christi, TX  

December 3, 2015 (5:00PM—9:00PM) 

Negotiations Seminar- OKC, OK  

December 4, 2015 (8:00AM—4:00PM) 

Due Diligence Seminar- The Woodlands, TX  

December 7, 2015 (8:30AM—3:00PM) 

2015 NAPE Denver Business Conference  

December 9, 2015—December 10, 2015 

WI/NRI Workshop - San Antonio, TX  

December 14, 2015 (8:00AM—3:30PM) 

Fundamentals of Land Practices &                

OPTIONAL RPL Exam - Tyler, TX  

December 15, 2015—December 16, 2015 

JOA Workshop - Fort Worth, TX  

January 12, 2015—January 13, 2015 

Oil and Gas Lease Fundamentals -                 

Baton Rouge, LA  

January 21, 2015 (8:00AM—4:30PM) 

 

* Throughout the rest of 2015 — All AAPL 

Active Members will receive 50% off of  

classes and videos and 25% off of books. 

The Discount will apply automatically at 

checkout. Discount does not apply toward 

Annual Meeting.  

https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=317410
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=317421
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=317421
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=317434
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=342261
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=342270
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=332653
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=332653
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=677030
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=349393
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=349393
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=505264
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=673704
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=332676
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=334655
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=760988
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=336438
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=346995
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=693922
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=340207
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=390599
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=390599
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=759090
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=761113
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=761113


SEA COMMITTEE  
NOVEMBER UPDATE 

TAPL Members, 

Although the wind may have imparted less than savvy playing conditions during the 2015 
TAPL Fall Golf Tournament, such was of no consequence with regards to the charitable nature of our 
members. In conjunction with the gratuitous donation of prizes, the TAPL Scholarship, Endowment 
and Awards Committee was able to coordinate a raffle at this year’s tournament, where over $3,100 
was raised for the OU/TU Scholarship Endowment Fund. The SEA Committee would like to extend 
our most sincere thanks to all of those members that not only participated in the raffle, but to those 
that made an outright donation as well. In the near future, we look forward to holding similar      
fundraising opportunities for those that wish to contribute to the education of tomorrow’s land    
professionals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On a similar note, the University of Tulsa’s Energy Management Program held their 5th Annual 
Scholarship and Awards Banquet. This event is orchestrated to recognize both donor organizations 
and scholarship recipients. Several SEA Committee members were in attendance to witness each of 
the three (3) TAPL Scholars officially receive their $2000 scholarship award. With regards to this 
year’s scholarships recipients from both TU and OU, the SEA Committee has found that these         
students are absolutely deserving of such an award, as they have shown to             
encompass the same high standards of our members and have exhibited an            
exceptional work ethic that is imperative to accomplishing their academic goals and 
beyond. We truly hope that one day we will see these same students become     
members of TAPL and in turn continue our members’ legacy of “paying it forward”.  



SEA COMMITTEE  
NOVEMBER UPDATE (CONT.) 

 
(Pictured above are TU TAPL 2015-2016 Scholarship recipients Dillon Eden  

and Ryan Lane. Not pictured: Kelsi Henriques) 
 

In the meantime, the SEA Committee would like to kindly encourage all members to make a 
donation to the Scholarship Endowment funds and we appreciate any consideration put forth in    
doing so. For those looking to elevate their charitable efforts, you are hereby challenged to become 
a Century Club member. As many members are now aware, the mission of TAPL’s Century Club is to 
recognize those who make such generous donations, as well as honor those that have been loyal, 
outstanding members for many years. By way of exclusive induction, the Century Club is comprised 
of distinguished members and member companies that have gone above and beyond by making a 
$100.00 donation to the Scholarship Endowment fund for every year they have been a member with 
the TAPL, or for those companies that give over $10,000.00 to the Scholarship Endowment fund.  If 
you or your company would like to become a member of the TAPL Century Club or make a general 
donation to the Endowments, please contact Marlana Mafille (marlanam@kfoc.net, (918) 491-4417) 
for more information. 

 
Also, we will be collecting nominations for both AAPL and TAPL Awards over the next several 

months, so if you have a TAPL member you would like to nominate for Landman of the Year, Rookie 
of the Year, or the Lifetime Achievement Award, please submit your nominations to 
Ben Brown at benbrown@cox.net. 

 
Thank you, 
Marlana Mafille, RPL 
TAPL Scholarship, Endowment & Awards Committee Vice Chair 



NAPE EXPO 
2015—2016 EVENTS 

  

http://napeexpo.com/


INDUSTRY ARTICLE 
DOMESTIC NEWS 

U.S. Oil Drillers Slow Pace of Rig Cuts: Baker Hughes 

By: SCOTT DISAVINO, October 23, 2015 

REUTERS - U.S. energy firms reduced oil rigs for an eighth week in a row this week but slowed the rate of 

those cuts to just one rig, data showed on Friday, a sign some drillers may soon return to the well pad with 

hopes of rising crude prices in the future. 

The total rig count for the week ended Oct. 23 fell to 594, the least since July 2010. Over the past eight 

weeks, drillers cut a total of 81 rigs, oil services company Baker Hughes Inc said in its closely followed report. 

The reduction this week was the lowest since drillers started cutting rigs at the start of September after     

adding 47 rigs over the summer. Drillers decided to add the rigs over the summer during the spring when 

crude prices averaged $60 a barrel in May and June. 

U.S. oil futures this week however have lost over 5 percent to average $45 a barrel, sliding for a second 

straight week, on continuing oversupply concerns even as China's latest interest rate cut raised hopes for 

stronger demand from the world's top energy consumer. 

The total count this week is less than half the 1,595 oil rigs in the same week a year ago. Since hitting an       

all-time high of 1,609 in October 2014, weekly rig count reductions have averaged 19. 

With natural gas rigs up one to 193 this week, the total oil and gas rig count held at a 13-year low, according 

to Baker Hughes. 

The rig count is one of several indicators traders look at in trying to figure out whether production will rise or 

fall over the next several months. Other factors include how fast energy firms complete previously drilled but 

unfinished wells and rising well efficiency and productivity. 

Despite the overall decline in oil rigs, drillers added rigs in two of the four major U.S. shale oil basins this 

week. They added three in the Niobrara in Colorado and Wyoming and one in the Eagle Ford in South Texas, 

but removed three in the Permian in West Texas and eastern New Mexico. There were no changes in the 

Bakken in North Dakota and Montana. 

On a weekly basis, the amount of U.S. oil pulled out of the ground has remained about 9.1 

million bpd since the start of September, according to EIA's weekly field production report, 

well below the 9.6 million-barrel per day peak seen in April. 



INDUSTRY ARTICLE 
INTERNATIONAL NEWS 

Conoco CEO: Lifting U.S. Oil Export Ban  
By MATTHEW LEWIS, October 22, 2015 

REUTERS - The head of U.S. oil company ConocoPhillips on Thursday renewed a call for the Obama 

administration to lift a ban on crude exports to help revive the struggling domestic energy industry, 

saying the move was "number one on my wish list." 

The comments come amid intensifying debate in Washington on whether to reverse the 40-year-old 

ban, imposed after the Arab oil embargo. A Republican-sponsored bill to repeal it passed the House 

of Representatives last week, but faces an uncertain future after a veto threat by President Barack 

Obama. 

"Allowing exports would ... help save existing jobs and create new jobs," Conoco's CEO, Ryan Lance, 

told an audience at the Boston College Chief Executives Club Luncheon in Boston, adding he believed 

the move would also help the economy and produce increased tax revenue. 

"Now, if we could only get the administration to act. That’s number one on my wish list," he said. 

Texas-based ConocoPhillips bills itself as the world's biggest independent exploration and production 

company, with daily output of about 1.5 million barrels per day from its worldwide operations. 

U.S. oil producers eager to ship oil to markets in Asia and Europe argue the ban has led to a glut of 

U.S. sweet crude that is choking domestic drilling. Democrats have been cool to the idea, citing    

concerns that exports would raise prices. 

The rise of fracking technology, which involves pumping water, sand and chemicals into a well to   

extract oil or gas, has helped lift U.S. production of oil by 45 percent since 2010. That helped touch 

off the historic slide in oil prices that has forced energy companies like ConocoPhillips to slash capital 

budgets and cut thousands of jobs. 



INDUSTRY ARTICLE 
LEGISLATIVE NEWS 

Oklahoma Regulators Take Further Action on Disposal 
Wells After Cushing Earthquakes 

By: PAUL MONIES , October 19, 2015 

NEWSOK - The Oklahoma Corporation Commission said Monday it has taken further action to limit activities of 
wastewater       disposal wells in the Cushing area, home of the nation's largest commercial oil storage hub. 

The action comes following several earthquakes in the area, including a magnitude 4.5 earthquake that hit Oct. 10. 
There have been no reports of damage to pipeline or storage infrastructure from that quake, one of the largest to 
shake the state this year. The commission's Oil and Gas Conservation Division said its latest plan calls for operational 
changes at 13 disposal wells in the Cushing area. Operators of another 13 disposal wells have been advised their wells 
may come under future limits. 

Commission staff have directed Cushing-area wells injecting into the Arbuckle formation to either stop injection        
altogether, reduce their volumes by 25 percent or prepare for future changes. Among the disposal wells to be shut in 
are three from American Energy-Woodford LLC and one from Crown Energy. Nine wells are being asked to reduce their 
volumes, including three operated by American Energy-Woodford, three by Crown Energy, and one each by Cher Oil, 
Petrowarrior and FHA Investments. 

The directive came in a memo sent to operators Friday. It said there have been 87 earthquakes greater than magnitude 
2.5 this year within a 12-mile radius of Cushing. That's up from 29 earthquakes in that category last year and 3 in 2013. 

Commission spokesman Matt Skinner said it was the first time the commission has put operators on notice of future 
actions. Among the 13 wells on notice are seven operated by American Energy-Woodford. 

Paper raises Cushing concerns 

Last month, seismologists submitted a peer-reviewed paper looking at two moderate-sized earthquakes that hit     
Cushing in 2014. They said a 4.0 and a 4.3 earthquake in October 2014 possibly reactivated an unmapped "strike-slip" 
fault. "Based on stress changes due to the 2014 Cushing sequence, and continued wastewater injection, it is reasonable 
to conclude that the Cushing and Wilzetta-Whitetail fault zones are critically stressed in a region sufficient enough to 
increase the likelihood of a large and damaging earthquake," the paper concluded. 

The scientists said the industry should heed previous advice to "avoid injection into active faults and be prepared to 
distribute the volume across wells, and/or be prepared to abandon wells altogether in areas of unacceptable risk.” 

The article was submitted for publication in Geophysical Research Letters, a journal of the American Geophysical Union. 
Among the authors was Austin Holland, the former Oklahoma state seismologist. He has since left for a job with the 
U.S. Geological Survey in New Mexico.  

In addition to the magnitude-4.5 earthquake in the Cushing area Oct. 10, quakes of 4.0 and 4.3 
struck the area in the second half of September, according to Oklahoma Geological Survey data. 

Emergency management officials and industry representatives have said the oil and gas                  
infrastructure in the Cushing area is built to withstand moderate amounts of shaking from          
earthquakes. Tank storage companies and pipeline companies inspect their equipment closely after 
earthquakes greater than a 4.0 magnitude. 



INDUSTRY ARTICLE 
LEGISLATIVE NEWS (CONT.) 

Commission actions 

In response to ongoing concerns about the links between wastewater disposal wells and earthquakes, the Corporation 
Commission has put in a “traffic light” system for disposal well permits. Staff also has issued several rounds of            
directives to operators to either reduce disposal well depths or reduce volumes. 

Oklahoma's oil and gas industry has been generally supportive of such directives, although last month a Tulsa company, 
Marjo Operating Co. Inc., filed an appeal against a request to reduce volumes at one of its disposal wells in Payne    
County. Marjo claimed the commission's voluntary directive was arbitrary and issued without due process. 

Commission staff and Marjo representatives have agreed to meet before Oct. 27 to work out technical issues regarding 
that appeal. 

The legal issues remain, however, with at least one state lawmaker planning to file legislation giving the Corporation 
Commission explicit authority to regulate induced seismicity risks and wastewater disposal wells.  

Oklahoma Secretary of Energy and Environment Michael Teague and the Oklahoma Independent Petroleum              
Association said they believe the Corporation Commission, as the state's chief energy regulator, already has the legal 
authority to manage risks from induced seismicity. 

But members of the elected, three-person commission have expressed reservations about their power in recent public 
meetings. Chad Warmington, president of the Oklahoma Oil and Gas Association, praised the “measured approach” 
taken by state regulators to the risks from induced earthquakes. He said not much is known about the basement rock, 
the faults or the stresses upon them in the Cushing area. Much more is known about faults in the layers of rock that 
produce oil and natural gas. 

“It's an extremely challenging situation for the Corporation Commission,” Warmington said in an email Monday. 
“They've had significant budget cuts coupled with unusually high seismic activity and have limited hard science to rely 
upon for direction. Despite these challenges, they have been vigilant in protecting the public while minimizing as best 
they can the significant economic impact these directives have on well operators.” 

Kim Hatfield, chairman of OIPA's regulatory committee, said the organization's members believe the Corporation    

Commission is basing its actions on sound science. He called the complaint from Marjo an outlier. “With the swarm 

we've had, we think the action the commission is taking is prudent,” Hatfield said. “It's something the industry is going 

to cooperate on. It doesn't mean we're happy about it — we'd rather see the earthquakes go away. 

“Around Cushing, it is a concern. The vast majority of seismic events are in the 2- to 3- (magnitude) range. We'd like to 

stand up and say for certain there's never going to be anything bigger than a 3, but we don't know, we can't say and 

we're not going to lie about it. The seismologists say their projections are based on naturally occurring events, but I'm 

not sure you can apply the same models to triggered events.” 

According to Oklahoma Geological Survey data, Oklahoma has had more than 720 earthquakes 

greater than magnitude 3.0 this year, surpassing the 585 earthquakes in that category for all of 

2014. 



AAPL TOOLKIT 
DEFENDING OUR INDUSTRY 

  As you know, our industry is constantly under fire from environmental groups in many 
cities & states across the country and AAPL is actively promoting and lobbying for our        
profession. Part of that goal is to stomp out misinformation that if left unaddressed can be 
very harmful to the progress of our industry. In the face of a dramatic legislative assault in 
Colorado, Anadarko Petroleum along with Noble Energy and others put together a short 40 
page booklet or “toolkit” that explains some of the common practices of our industry and 
attempts to rectify some of the misinformation that exists amongst the general public that 
may not have the same exposure that we do to the good work that our industry is doing   
every day. This booklet is intended to serve as a tool to help those in-house and field       
landmen who are dealing with the public on a daily basis and it has been approved for wide 
circulation, so feel free to share it with your team. Approximately 10% of the material is   
Anadarko specific and the remaining 90% is factual science &  economy based information 
that has been vetted and sourced by numerous organizations. AAPL has a similar “toolkit” 
and may dovetail this information into our own product and / or rebrand this and                
disseminate as an additional tool to the AAPL Membership, but until that time, the TAPL 
Board wanted to make it available to any of you who might be interested in using it in your 
day to day  operations.   

Click Here to View the Toolkit 

http://www.tapl.org/articles/anadarko-us-onshore-ambassador-toolkit/


CAREER ASSISTANCE 
 

The oil and gas business has always been a cyclical business.  During uncertain and challenging times we all 
could use a little help.  As a reminder, TAPL has a committee to oversee the development of the Career      
Assistance Program (CAP). CAP’s goal is to provide help for current TAPL Members who are presently          
unemployed and looking to regain employment by posting resumes, listing job openings, and networking. In 
order to fulfill our goal of ensuring that all members are gainfully employed, we need everyone’s help. Before 
assistance can be provided, we must first be notified as to who may need assistance. 

 If you are currently unemployed, or know of a TAPL member that is currently seeking employment, please 
email your or their name and contact information to Debbie Langey, debradlangley@yahoo.com. TAPL, with 
permission, will also be posting resumes on the TAPL website in an effort to facilitate in the job hunt. Please 
send all resumes to Debbie Langley as well or you can log in and upload your resume yourself. Furthermore, 
CAP is currently building relationships with various employers in Tulsa in an effort to stay informed as to job 
openings. If you are aware of any employers seeking to fulfill land positions, please notify Brandon Ward 
at bward@aritulsa.com and Brad Hargrove at bhargrove@samson.com. 

 Please note that all information will be handled with the utmost discretion, as privacy is of great concern. 
You can monitor the CAP’s status, event schedule, and progress on the TAPL website and newsletters,        
coordinated by the Benefits Director, Russ Hargrove, CPL at hargrove.russ@gmail.com. For more direct    
questions and concerns, contact Russ or the CAP’s committee chair, Vickie Washburn, 
at vwashburn2@cox.net. 

Sincerely,  

Vickie Washburn 

Career Assistance Program Chairman 

mailto:debradlangley@yahoo.com
mailto:bward@aritulsa.com
mailto:bward@aritulsa.com
mailto:vwashburn2@cox.net


HOW TO CLAIM CE CREDITS 
AFFIDAVIT OF ATTENDANCE 

 



SPONSORS 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!! 

 

 

 

 

http://www.petroquest.com/
http://www.irvinland.com/#/home


SPONSORS 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!! 

 

 

 

 

vnrllc.com


SPONSORS 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!! 

 

 

 

http://www.cimarex.com/


SPONSORS 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!! 

 

 

 

 

http://www.rkpinson.com/
http://www.gateway-land.com/services/


SPONSORS 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!! 

 

 

 

 

http://qepres.com/
http://www.americanenergypartners.com/


SPONSORSHIPS AVAILABLE 
 

TAPL Sponsorships are a great way to advertise to our membership.  We offer sponsorships for 
all dinners, socials, and pre-dinner cocktail hours.  Each event costs $500 and includes your 
company logo being featured on our website, in the newsletter, in emails about the event, as 
well as signage at the event.   

If you’re interested please contact Jessica Campbell: jcampbell@cimarex.com 

 

Newsletter and website ads are also available at the following rates:  

Website:   $650 for 12 months  

Newsletter:   All pricing is for 9 issues and a 50% discount is offered if you also        

   purchase a Website Ad.  

 - Good:  $200 for 1/4 page ad 

 - Better:  $400 for 1/2 page ad 

 - Best:  $600 for full page ad 

 

Thank you, 

Jessica Campbell 

TAPL Communications Director 

918-295-1797 

mailto:jcampbell@cimarex.com


TAPL BOARD MEMBERS 
2015—2016 

 

 President  Stephen McNamara, Jr.    smcnamara@cceok.com 

 Vice President  Andrew Grimm   agrimm@wagonwheelexp.com 

 Secretary  Mike Knapp   mikepknapp@gmail.com 

 Treasurer  M. Scott Hakel   shakel@newgulfresources.com 

 Past President  Collin Sniff, CPL   csniff@samson.com 

 Membership Director   Andy Matson, RPL  amatson@midcon-energy.com 

 Events Director  Harriet Connolly, RPL   hconnolly@eckardglobal.com 

 Communications Director   Jessica Campbell   jcampbell@cimarex.com 

 Benefits Director    Russ Hargrove, CPL   hargrove.russ@gmail.com 

 Education Director  Wink Kopczynski, III, RPL   wink3@newgulfresources.com 

 External Affairs Director  Michelle Linton   mlinton@midcon-energy.com 

 AAPL Director  h.reinmiller@eaglerockenergy.com  Hamel B. Reinmiller, CPL  

mailto:agrimm@midcon-energy.com
mailto:csniff@samson.com
mailto:h.reinmiller@eaglerockenergy.com


TAPL COMMITTEES 
2015—2016 

  Education Committee:  Director:   wink3@newgulfresources.com 

 Wink Kopczynski, III, RPL 

 New Gulf Resources 

    Jason Baker  jason@baker-legal.com  

 Jason Baker Law Firm 

  Michael P. O’Neil  michael.p.oneil@icloud.com  

 Self Employed 

   Jimmy Stevens  jstevens@newgulfresources.com 

 New Gulf Resources 

 Benefits Committee:  Director:  hargrove.russ@gmail.com 

 Russ Hargrove, CPL 

 Independent 

 Mentoring:   Joey Stauffer, CPL   jstauffer@petroquest.com  

 PetroQuest  

 Scholarship & Awards:  Committee Co-Chair  rstacy@midccon-energy.com 

 Rhonda Stacy 

 Mid-Con Energy, LLC 

    Committee Co-Chair  marlanam@kfoc.net 

 Marlana Mafille, RPL 

 Kaiser-Francis Oil Company 

  Hamel B. Reinmiller, CPL  h.reinmiller@eaglerockenergy.com 

 Eagle Rock Mid-Continent Asset, LLC 

   Andy Matson  amatson@midcon-energy.com 

 Mid-Con Energy, LLC 

   Ben Brown, RL  benbrown@cox.net 

 Charney Baker & Brown, PLLC 

    Leo Kantowski, RPL  lkantowski@samsonco.com 

 Samson Energy 

    Brad Wechsler  bwechsler@cimarex.com   

 Cimarex Energy Co.     

mailto:joey.stauffer@wpxenergy.com


TAPL COMMITTEES 
2015—2016 

   Pat Bowman  pbowman@laredopetro.com  

 Laredo Petroleum, Inc. 

  Eric Weidemann, RPL  eweidemann@newfield.com   

 Newfield Exploration       

Career Assistance Program:    Chairman:  vwashburn2@cox.net   

 Vickie Washburn, CPL  

 Icky's Investments, Inc. 

  Membership Placement Coordinator:  debradlangley@yahoo.com  

 Debi Langley, CPL  

 Langley Land Company, LLC 

  Corporate Relations Coordinator:  bward@aritulsa.com  

 Brandon Ward, RPL  

 Associated Resources 

  Publications Coordinator:  bradleyhargrove@gmail.com 

 Brad Hargrove, CPL  

 Independent 

 Membership Committee:   Director:  amatson@midcon-energy.com  

 Andy Matson, RPL 

 Mid-Con Energy LLC 

  Poornima Pillai  ppillai@cimarex.com 

 Cimarex 

  Grace Grimm  gracegrimmtapl@gmail.com  

 Membership Assistant 

 External Affairs Committee:  Director:  mlinton@midcon-energy.com 

 Michelle Linton 

 Mid-Con Energy LLC 

  Jeff Myers  jeff@landmen.com 

 Landmen.com, Inc. 

  Ryan Alonso  ryan.alonso@unitcorp.com 

 Unit Petroleum Company  

  Kristina Hoffman  khoffman@naguss.com 

 Nadel and Gussman 



TAPL COMMITTEES 
2015—2016 

  Events Committee:  Director:  hconnolly@eckardglobal.com 

 Harriet Connolly, RPL 

 Eckard Global 

 Golf Tournament:  Wink Kopczynski, III, RPL — Chair   

 Chris Hill 

 Clark Daily 

 Ben Brown, RL 

 Denton Smith 

 Ben Frizzell 

 Skeet Shoot:  Greg Hambric — Chair   

 J. J. Chisholm 

 Curtis Johnson 

 Cara Bruner 

 Alaina Szlavy 

 Communications Committee:   Director:  jcampbell@cimarex.com 

 Jessica Campbell 

 Cimarex 

 Newsletter:  Editor  denton.smith@eaglerockenergy.com 

 Denton Smith 

 Eagle Rock Mid-Continent Asset, LLC 

 Website:     Co-Webmaster  smartin@samsonco.com   

 Scott Martin 

 Samson Energy 

 Co-Webmaster  m.hargrave@eaglerockenergy.com 

 Mariena Hargrave 

 Eagle Rock Mid-Continent Asset, LLC 

 Social Media:  Chairman  alaina.szlavy@gmail.com 

 Alaina Szlavy 

 Independent 

 Advertising:  Chairman  ppillai@cimarex.com 

 Poornima Pillai 

 Cimarex 


